
Iiong  Range  Planning  ConDittee
October  24,   1994

Stan  Sitton  called  the  meeting  to  order  at  4:00  p.in.    Members
present:     Karen  Anderson,   Bev  Freeman,  John  Moorman,   George
Nichols,  Herb  Dakin,  Stan  Sitton,  and  Toann  Stanbery.

The  minutes  of  the  meeting  of  October  3,   1994  were  approved  as
mailed.

Exterior  building  goals,  bookmobiles,  and  parking  were  discussed.
It was  suggested that  the  library  request  a  ''first  right  of
refusal"  on  the  bowling  alley  and  the  Futures  building  which  are
just  south  of  the  library.
A  possible  branch  was  discussed  but  the  consensus  was  that  it  was
not  feasible  at  this  time.    A  bookmobile  could  go  to  a  lot  more
locations  and  provide  greater  flexibility.
Both  large  bookmobiles  will  be  on  the  road  until  June  1.    At  that
time,   one  of  the  boo]enobiles  may  be  taken  off  the  road  and  use  of
the  smaller  unit  will  be  expanded.
The  roof  is  in  very  bad  shape.    The  Library  Board  will  be  asking
the  City  Council  to  replace  the  roof  as  part  of  the  City's
capital  budget.
Signage  was  also  discussed  in  conjunction  with  improved  community
awareness  and  library  programs.    The  possibility  of  a  large  sign
outside  will  be  reviewed  with  the  architect.
The  need  for  a  continued  stain`ray  gallery  for  the  art  work  each
month  was  noted.

The  need  for  another  citizen  survey  in  1997  was  noted.

The  next  meetings  will  be  November  14,   November  21,   and  December
19.     The  meeting  was  adjourned  at  6:00  p.in.


